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 The Secretary-General of the United Nations presents his compliments to the 

Permanent Representatives of the Member States of the Commission on Population 

and Development to the United Nations and has the honour to inform them that, 

pursuant to Economic and Social Council decision 2016/256, the Commission 

on Population and Development will hold its fiftieth session at United Nations 

Headquarters from 3 to 7 April 2017. 

 The annotated provisional agenda for the session will be issued as document 

E/CN.9/2017/1. 

 The Secretary-General would be grateful if the Permanent Representatives could 

inform him (c/o e-mail: giles@un.org and del-vasto@un.org ) of the names of the 

members of the delegation of their Government who will attend the session.  An 

information note on travel entitlements is enclosed. 

 

 

 

     25 January 2017 
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